
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 

 
Communications 

Call for Income Assistance Appeal Committee 
members  
 
Start Date:  June 24, 2024 
End Date:  July 5, 2024 
Iqaluit, Nunavut 60 sec         

  

The Department of Family Services, Income Assistance division, is accepting 

applications for Income Assistance Appeal Committee members for a two-year term. The 

Income Assistance Appeal Committee is governed under the authority of the Income 

Assistance Act and is a voluntary role. 

 

The Income Assistance Appeal Committee plays an important role in the income 

assistance process for Nunavummiut. Appeal hearings are held bi-monthly via 

teleconference and are usually 1-2 hours long. 

 

All Nunavut residents are eligible to apply, with the exception of employees of Family 

Services’ Income Assistance division. Nunavut Inuit will be given priority. 

 

Interested applicants may submit their resume and letter of interest to 

IncomeAssistanceAppeals@gov.nu.ca by 5 p.m. on July 5, 2024. Selected candidates will 

be required to attend a training session before beginning their role on the committee. 

 

### 

 
Media Contact:  
 
Maya Jelali 
Director, Policy and Planning 
Department of Family Services  
867-975-5207 
fscommunications@gov.nu.ca  

https://www.nunavutlegislation.ca/en/consolidated-law/income-assistance-regulations-consolidation
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